## **2021 MGAROCO PHOTO CALENDAR CONTEST**

FROM TOM MAIER, MGARC CO-PRESIDENT

Let's have some fun creating a MG Photo Calendar! We can buy them as gifts, and we can sell them during our fall festival (providing we have one!). We will keep it simple this year and if it's successful we can expand on it next year.

Pick your single favorite photo of a plant/flower/vegetable/tree/bush and submit it to me at <a href="mailto:tom.maier@att.net">tom.maier@att.net</a> between now and August 31st. The photo must be one taken from your garden and/or property.

I will assign a random number to it and download that photo and number onto a flash drive. This will be given to our panel of judges on August 31<sup>st</sup>. Each judge will receive an identical flash drive just in case meeting in person is not an option. I will download the name, number, and photo together onto a second flash drive.

Beginning August 31<sup>st</sup> our panel of judges will select the twelve photos to be displayed opposite from each month of the calendar year. They will also select twelve honorable mention photos to be featured on two additional pages to round out our calendar.

When the judges have completed their selections, they will forward the results to Kay Waterman. I will forward the master list to Kay and she will create the calendar by putting the pictures and senders name in each month of the year and add the honorable mention pictures at the end. The photo-ready product will be then sent to a printer for publication.